All-Island Health protection and health inequalities conference 2025

Registration now open!

Dear Colleagues,

We are delighted to announce that registration is now open for the

All-Island health protection and health inequalities conference 2025

focussing on the theme of:

'A problem shared...'

taking place on:

Thursday 7 October, 2025, in titanic belfast conference centre.

The conference will be attended by delegates from all over the island of Ireland who work in public health. The focus of the conference is 'a problem shared...' and reflects how we face common threats and challenges in health protection on both sides of the Irish border; how such challenges are not equally distributed across our populations with some communities, settings or geographies being disproportionately affected by disease and/or lack of access or uptake of services (including vaccination, therapeutic and diagnostic services).

The first ever all-island health protection and health inequalities conference is an excellent opportunity to connect with colleagues as we discuss the challenges in health protection on both sides of the Irish border to enhance our health security.

This in-person conference will feature keynote speakers, engaging panel discussions and a scientific programme. Light refreshments will be provided on the day. A full agenda will be made available shortly.

Location: Titanic Belfast Conference Centre, 1 Olympic Way, Queen's Road, Titanic Quarter. Belfast BT3 9EP

Date: Tuesday 7 October 2025

Time: The reception desk for the event at the titanic centre opens at 09:00 hrs on October 7 for delegates to sign in for attendance at the event

How to Register: To register for your place at the first all-island health protection and health equity conference please go to the Eventbrite page at:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/a-problem-shared-health-protection-and-health-inequalities-conference-tickets-1414638825809?aff=oddtdtcreator

Please feel free to share this registration link with professional colleagues who may be interested in attending. Do register early as there are a limited number of spaces available for this in-person event.

We look forward to welcoming you to the first all-island health protection and health inequalities conference.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the events team - $\underline{\text{HealthProtectionConference@hscni.net}}\;.$

Abstract queries - healthprotectionconference@hpsc.ie